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Caring for Oral Health: "Commitment and Excellence in our Faculty" 

Dear Readers: 

 With great satisfaction and pride with Adriana, we present a new edition of our 
Faculty Magazine, where we highlight the unwavering commitment to oral health care 
and the constant pursuit of excellence in our academic and healthcare work. 

We must not forget that dentistry is not only a science, but also an art. Behind every 
procedure and diagnosis there is a unique patient history.  As dentists, it is our 
responsibility to ensure that our patients receive the best possible care to maintain 
optimal oral health throughout their lives. 

Our faculty is committed to the forefront of research and the application of the latest 
technologies in the field of dentistry. We strive to keep pace with scientific advances to 
provide accurate diagnoses and efficient treatments, all in an atmosphere of care and 
empathy for our patients. 

Excellence is the hallmark of our faculty. Our institution and students strive to meet 
the highest professional standards, driven by a shared passion for dentistry and a desire 
to make a meaningful difference in the lives of those who trust us to care for their oral 
health. 

Each clinical case we address is unique, and we pride ourselves on offering a 
comprehensive approach to each patient. We value the bond of trust that is forged 
between the teacher, student and those we assist, and consider it a privilege to be part 
of their journey to a better oral health. 

We not only focus on clinical care, but also consider the training and continuing 
education of our future colleagues to be crucial. We foster a collaborative learning 
environment, where the exchange of knowledge and experiences enriches everyone 
involved and strengthens our academic community. 

In this issue, we present a selection of articles and studies that reflect the diversity 
of research and advances in the field of dentistry. Each contribution represents our 
commitment to continue advancing the teaching, science, and practice of dentistry. 

We are deeply grateful to all the researchers, contributors, and reviewers who have 
made this publication possible.  

On behalf of the entire Faculty of Dentistry, we invite you to immerse yourself in the 
pages of this issue and share with us the desire to continue caring for oral health with 
commitment and excellence. 

Enjoy your reading! 

Sincerely, 

Prof. Dentist Carlos Bosshardt.  

Dean 
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